
On Tuesday  the 24th of April we set off to Durlston 

Country Park, we went in a mini bus. We went to 

the Time Line . We were looking at the castle when 

a dog opened and closed the door! We went past 

the shop up the steps to the top of the castle we 

looked at birds and Old Harry Rocks.               

    Then we went down the steps to the very nice 

toilets then to the shop to buy gifts. We went to the 

limestone  Globe when Lottie was sick and sadly 

had to go home. We walked down to the bird 

watching place where Jack and Frankie spotted a 

spider orchid. We saw a black backed gull. To 

finish the trip off we walked back to Leeson House.  

By  Jack and Ryan  

          

 

 

 
  

 


